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Appearance Before the Commission for
Reforms in Burkina Faso

IPA Burkina Faso presented to the Commission for Reforms in Burkina Faso. The commission
is in charge of proposing reforms to the government before the elections in October 2015.

Nicoló Tomaselli, IPA Burkina Faso’s Country Representative, Presented proposals for the
government to implement programs modeled on our successful school-based deworming and
teaching at the level of the child evaluations. The commission is including both proposals in
their Final Commission Report to the Burkinabe government, noting their satisfaction with
IPA’s focus on scientific evidence-based decision-making. The goal of the report is to prepare
for the "new system" that will be undertaken by the next president-elect. 
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